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RECORD OF COMMUNICATION 
 
Date: September 16, 2014 
 
Time: 2:05pm CST 
 
URS Person(s):  Sara Lasher, Environmental Scientist, Baton Rouge 
 
Person(s) Contacting:   Michael Capabianco 
 
Type of Contact: Telephone call  
 
Project: Neighborhood and Community Revitalization 
 
Re: Correspondence on questions regarding structures on site and frequency of activities onsite. 
 
 
Summary 
 
In communication with Mr. Capabianco regarding the Neighborhood and Community Revitalization 
(NCR) application, NCR39505, for the improvements to Lakeview Field in Little Ferry Borough, several 
questions were asked in order to complete the environmental review required. First, Mr. Capabianco 
stated that all structures were built onsite approximately 30 years ago. He also confirmed that the only 
structures to be replaced with the 6’X17’ structures would be the smaller dugouts surrounding the fields. 
None of the larger buildings would be touched. Second, Mr. Capabianco stated that the “t-ball” aged 
children (6 years and older) were only onsite twice per week for practices usually lasting one to two hours 
as well as one game per week also lasting one to two hours resulting in two to six hours at the site per 
week for children 6 years old.  
 
 

 
 
Sara Lasher 
Environmental Scientist 
URS Corporation, Baton Rouge 


